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A Message About Business Continuity

Cummings Properties is committed to
maintaining a safe workspace for its clients
and staff. We continue to stay current on
the situation regarding COVID-19, and to
follow guidance from the Centers for
Disease Control and Prevention,
Massachusetts Department of Public
Health, and Baker/Polito administration.
Although we have reduced our on-site staff presence to comply with social distancing
recommendations, we remain available to you by phone and electronically.
 
Because the continuity of building functions is among the services deemed essential—and
because so many of our leasing clients provide essential health care, biomedical, research,
food-related, and other services—Cummings Properties' buildings will remain open, and
we will continue to fulfill critical functions such as trash removal, cleaning and
disinfection of frequently touched surfaces in building common areas, and
maintenance for urgent issues.
 
More information about our response to the COVID-19 outbreak, and resources for
businesses operating during this challenging time, is available on our website. We thank you
for working with us to protect all members of the Cummings community and ensure a
smooth return to regular business operations once we have weathered the current crisis.

Call for Submissions

We want to hear from you!  
Have you adapted your business to offer virtual services during the
pandemic? Is your firm providing vital healthcare services or medical
research during this challenging time? Hoping to share some helpful
tips or special offers with other Cummings clients? Email your news,
offers, and photos to Helen Jeffers at newsbrief@cummings.com.

Upcoming Event
HR and payroll software provider MassPay, 500
Cummings Center, Suite 4700, is hosting a webinar on
Thursday, April 9 at 1:00 PM. The webinar will discuss
an update to the CARES Act and Payroll Protection
Program. For more information or to register, visit the
website.

Simple Smiles

During these times of uncertainty, it can be difficult to see the sunnier side of things. We are
inviting all North Shore News readers to submit photos of something or someplace that

https://www.cummings.com/about/healthadvisory.html
mailto:newsbrief@cummings.com
https://www.masspaysolutions.com/
https://info.masspaysolutions.com/an-update-on-the-cares-act-and-ppp


without fail always makes them smile. The submission possibilities are endless: We only ask
that these photos do not include people.
 
This week’s simple smiles are sent to you courtesy of the Cummings Center Leasing Office.

Noteworthy News
The Cabot Lodge is open and is offering significant discounts on long-term stays. It has primarily
stayed open to service businesses, stranded students, and nonprofit and healthcare workers. The
Cabot Lodge offers keyless entry to help protect guests and staff with a completely contact-free
stay.

Supporting Fellow Clients

Need a break from cooking? Think about patronizing your fellow clients during the COVID-
19 crisis. The following eateries remain open for takeout. If takeout is not the right option for
you, consider purchasing a gift card for future use.
 
Acapulcos, 900 Cummings Center, Suite 101-T, 978-232-0100
Jay Square Convenience , 500 Cummings Center, Suite 1640, 978-969-2118
Early Harvest Diner, 950 Cummings Center, Suite 96-X, 978-969-3126
Marinos Café, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 107-P, 978-921-1507

Special Offer
All Clean, 100 Cummings Center, Suite 120-F, is offering free estimates to clients interested
in having their office spaces "fogged" and sanitized. Contact Bob Baker at 978-766-6333 for
additional information.

Shoe Snippets
Fun facts about the historic Cummings Center site, formerly know as "The Shoe"

The restoration and refurbishment of Cummings Center has been referred to as one of the
largest recycling projects in the United States, with more than 32 acres of totally restored
interior space.
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If you no longer wish to receive our emails, you may unsubscribe below.

Unfortunately, if you unsubscribe, you will not receive important building notices such as
water and electric shutdowns or fire alarm testing.
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